
TOWN OF CHESTER

SELECTBOARD NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

CHESTER UNIFIED DEVELOPMENT BYLAWS

A Public Hearing will be held before the Selectmen for the 
Town of Chester, at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 1, 
2017, at the Chester Town Office to consider the adoption of 
the amendments to the Chester Unified Development Bylaws 
pursuant to 24 V.S.A. § 4442).     

The full text of the proposed Chester Unified Bylaws is avail-
able for public inspection with the Town Clerk at the Chester 
Town Office during regular business hours.  These bylaws are 
also available on the Chester Town website, www.chestervt.
gov.  


